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Fatal Pedestrian Vehicle Accident 
 
 

Niles, IL – On 10/23/2015 at approximately 6:00 a.m., the Niles Police Department responded to a 
pedestrian struck by a vehicle. Upon arrival it was learned that an 84 year old male was walking north 
across Golf Road in the crosswalk, in the 8900 block of Golf Road.  A Dodge Durango traveling 
westbound Golf Road struck the pedestrian in the center lane. Golf Road is currently closed from Dee 
Road to Western Avenue. The Major Crash Assistance Team (M.C.A.T.) is currently assisting in the 
accident investigation. The driver of the Dodge Durango, a 56 year old male from Evanston, stayed at 
the scene and is cooperating in the accident investigation.  At this time the victim’s name is not being 
released pending notification to the victim’s next of kin. At this time no charges or citations have been 
issued.  

 
 

 

  
 
 


